
Meet the Authors As New York City Mayor Eric Adams did not take action within 30 days of receipt

from the New York City Council, the Council’s legislation requiring most New York

City employers to include salary ranges on job advertisements has become law.

This legislation is similar to recent enactments in numerous other jurisdictions,

including Colorado and Connecticut, but its focus on job advertisement disclosures

of salary range is unique.

The legislative language is minimal and merely provides that employers with at least

four employees (generally interpreted as employees in New York City), employment

agencies, or their agents must include in any advertisement for a job, promotion, or

transfer opportunity the minimum and maximum salary for such position in such

advertisement. The salary range must extend from the lowest to the highest salary

the employer in good faith believes at the time of the posting it would pay for the

advertised job, promotion, or transfer opportunity.

Exempt from the requirement are advertisements for temporary employment at a

temporary help firm.

The enactment is effective 120 days after it became law. This is estimated to be on or

about May 15, 2022.

Agency guidance is needed and expected to clarify the obligations of covered

employers.

Please speak with your Jackson Lewis attorney regarding preparatory steps that

can be taken before the law becomes effective.
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©2022 Jackson Lewis P.C. This material is provided for informational purposes only. It is not intended to constitute legal advice nor does it create a client-lawyer
relationship between Jackson Lewis and any recipient. Recipients should consult with counsel before taking any actions based on the information contained within this
material. This material may be considered attorney advertising in some jurisdictions. Prior results do not guarantee a similar outcome. 

Focused on employment and labor law since 1958, Jackson Lewis P.C.’s 1,000+ attorneys located in major cities nationwide consistently identify and respond to new
ways workplace law intersects business. We help employers develop proactive strategies, strong policies and business-oriented solutions to cultivate high-functioning
workforces that are engaged and stable, and share our clients’ goals to emphasize belonging and respect for the contributions of every employee. For more information,
visit https://www.jacksonlewis.com.
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